
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH OFFICE 
64901 CR 11  

Goshen, IN 46526 
phone: 862.2595/fax: 862.2178 
email: info@yellowcreekmc.org 

Website: www.yellowcreekmc.org 
www.facebook.com/yellowcreekmc 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
Mon. - Thur.: 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Fri.: 8 a.m. - noon 
 

 

BULLETIN & The CURRENT 
INFORMATION DEADLINE 

Thursday noon 
Editor: Gwen Hernley 

 

Email newsletter items to 
gwen@yellowcreekmc.org 

 

 

~ Bus Fund ~ 
Prayerfully consider a donation above 
regular giving to our bus replacement 
fund. A reliable church bus is an 
important resource in carrying out our 
mission for seniors, youth, MDS trips 
and more! 

Bus Fund as of June 8 
Goal:    $59,000 
Current balance:  $28,280 
Amount still needed:  $30,720 
 

~ Thank you! ~ 
“I want to thank Rich Leinbach, his crew, and the church for the 
handicap ramp they built last weekend at our home. It has truly been 
a much-needed gift that has allowed me to get in and out of the 
house with much more peace of mind and freedom than previously 
possible. Thank you one and all.” 
 

[Brad Miller] 
 

~ Take me out to the ballgame! ~ 
There are a few tickets available for the South Bend Cubs 
baseball game Friday night, June 20, 7:05 p.m., followed by 
fireworks show. Contact the church office or Pastor Doug to sign 
up. Tickets are $15 each. Free SB Cub hat vouchers will be 
available that evening. 

 

~ Recreation Event ~ 
Everyone and anyone are invited to the 5th annual Disc Golf outing 
at YCMC on Sunday, July 13, 6 p.m. We will have discs you can 
borrow or feel free to bring your own. Using portable disc-catchers, a 
temporary 6-hole course has been planned. Cornhole will also be 
available at the cabin. Please bring a snack to share. Water will be 
provided. Come and throw discs and cornhole bags, eat food, and 
join in fellowship. 

 

 

Our mission is to call and prepare everyone to be fully committed followers of Jesus Christ. 

June 15, 2025 
Vol. 51, No. 24  

FOR SALE: Solid oak queen size quilt frame with rollers. 
Custom made by Larry asking $100. If interested contact, 
Phyllis Stauffer, 574. 862.2072.  



Yellow Creek Happenings . . . 
 

Sunday, June 15 
 

 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship – Wes 
Father’s Day 
 

 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday School 
 

 5:30 p.m. 
CLICK Club 
 

Monday, June 16 

 

 7:00 p.m. 
Iron Sharpens Iron 
 

Tuesday, June 17 

 

 6:30-7:30 a.m. 
Men’s Bible Study/Fellowship at 
Angel’s House of Pancakes, 
Linway Plaza 
 

 3:30 p.m. 
Leadership Board

 

Wednesday, June 18 

 

 6:45 p.m. 
MYF 
Bought with a Price 
S: Jacoby Reinhardt 
 

Thursday, June 19 

 

 6:30 p.m. 
LRPT 
 

Friday, June 20 

 

 5:40 p.m. 
Leaving for SB Cubs Game 
if carpooling, meet at the cabin 
 

 

Sunday, June 22 
 

 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship – Doug 
The Supremacy of Jesus Christ 
 

 10:45 a.m. 
Sunday School 
 

 5:30 p.m. 
CLICK Club 
 
 

Extended Calendar 

(Activities at 7 p.m. unless otherwise noted) 
 

 

  June 
 23 - Young Adult Team, 6 pm 
 24 - Leadership Board, 3:30 pm 
 25 - MYF, 6:45 pm  
 

  July 
 2 - MYF, 6:45 pm 
3-7 - MYF ReGen Convention 
 4 - OFFICE CLOSED 
  For Independence Day holiday 
 8 - Day Care Board, 6:30 pm 
 9 - MYF, 6:45 pm 

 

~ Outside Events ~ 
MCC Grandparents’ Day Kit Packing: What better way to spend time with your grandchildren than 
volunteering together to pack kits for MCC? Grandparents are invited to bring their grandchild(ren) to a kit-
packing event at the MCC Material Resources Center in Goshen, 1013 Division Street, Wednesday, June 25 
9:30 a.m. - noon or Friday, June 27, 9:30 a.m. - noon. Please register for one (or both) time slots by visiting 
mcc.org/goshen-grandparents or call 574.534.4071. 
 

2025 Michiana Mennonite Relief Sale 
September 26-27 

Elkhart County Fairgrounds 
 
Bless others and the work of MCC with your donation to the 2025 Quilt Auction at the Relief Sale. Items are 
needed now so that pictures can be taken for the online portion of the quilt sale. Please see the website for 
how to register your item: www.mennonitesale.org. Registration ends August 25. For more information contact 
Gail Shetler, 574.333.7142. Donations to the Sewing Box are also being accepted.  
 
Fall décor and dried flower booth will have more space and a great need for more fall decorations. We 
would like your assistance in growing and/or drying items for sale in the booth. We would greatly appreciate 
dried flowers and grass along with traditional fall decorations such as gourds and corn. We cannot be 
successful without your generous help! For more information, contact Ruth Andrews, 765.432.7517. 
 
Relief Sale Fundraising banquet is on Tuesday, August 19. More details coming soon.  
 
Keep collecting your coins for MyCoins Count and follow the Relief Sale on social media for the latest 
updates. 


